
 

Friday 27th November 2020 

 

It has been a very quiet week in school this week with only half of our pupils and staff here, 

but I have seen all of the home learning on DB Primary that the children have been doing.  

We are looking forward to everyone being back in school next week.   

 

Things to look forward to in December: 
 

Tuesday 1st December  - Our Christmas Windows and Tree will be finished 

Tuesday 8th December—Bauble Workshops in classes 

Thursday 10th December -  Christmas Production goes live (fingers crossed) 

Friday 11th December - Pantomime in classes, Christmas Dinner and Christmas 

Jumper Day 

(Please do not buy a Christmas Jumper, non-uniform is fine) 

Thursday 17th December  - Class Christmas Parties– Friends are  providing pizzas 

and donuts 

Friday 18th December—LAST DAY 

The children return to school on Tuesday 5th January 2021. 

 

Christmas Hampers and Vouchers 

All  of the children who receive benefits related Free School Meals will be receiving food 

vouchers for the Christmas holiday period. The Local Authority are  working on this now and I 

will provide you with updates when we know how this will be done.  

School staff and governors  are putting together food parcels for all of  these children too. If 

you feel that you DO NOT require an additional food parcel, please let Mrs Thompson know.  

We know how hard Christmas time is for lots of families. If your children are not entitled to 

Free School Meals and  you would like a food parcel, please let us know.  

 


